
Session on Cyber Awareness and Cyber Safety 

 ‘Cyber security is everyone’s responsibility’ 

Delhi Public School, Sector 45, Gurgaon hosted a session on Cyber Awareness and Cyber Safety 

conducted by the Cyber Crime Cell, Gurugram Police on 20 April 2023. In her address Director Principal, 

Ms.Aditi Misra thanked Mr.Priyanshu Dewan, HPS, ACP Cyber Crime, Gurugram for coming to the school 

to raise awareness of the dangers of Cyber Crime. She invited Col. Pratap Singh, Founder Chairman CCA 

School and President- Gurgaon chapter of the Haryana Progressive Schools Conference (HPSC) to 

introduce the Cyber Crime Team. Ms.Misra felicitated ACP Priyanshu Dewan and his team. ACP Dewan 

spoke about the alarming rise in Cyber frauds and briefed the audience about the modus operandi of 

the fraudsters. He shared that hacking requires social engineering and they persuade innocent victims 

with their sweet talk. The interactive session was very informative and engaging. 

 Principals, teachers and students from more than 60 schools attended the session. Mr. Dewan’s 

colleagues from the Cyber Crime Team also addressed the audience. The enthusiastic team aimed at a 

cascading effect by raising awareness in the school whereby the information would disseminate to the 

rest of the school and from there to families and friends.  As responsible citizens it is our duty to be alert 

and thereby help to reduce Cyber Crime cases. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 


